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Bruce 

  

The proposed increase in fuel transportation charges of $10,000 for Shriners 
Hospitals for Children would represent about a 10% increase in our total cost for 
natural gas.  This would be very detrimental to our budget at a time when we have 
already cut cost and reduced staffing.  Please do anything you can to prevent this 
increase. 

  

Thanks 

Randy 

  

Randy Lindberg 

Director of Financial Services 

Shriners Hospitals for Children  -  Salt Lake City 

801-536-3714 

rlindberg@shrinenet.org 
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